
Public Notice: 

Two-Bedroom Elderly Project-Based Voucher (PBV) Waiting List Opening 

The Longmont Housing Authority (LHA) is opening the waiting list for two-bedroom Elderly 

Project-Based Vouchers (PBVs). 

Who Can Apply: 

All household members must be 62 years of age or older and eligible for a two-bedroom PBV to 

apply. 

Application Period: 

Applications will be accepted online only from: 

Monday, August 18, 2025, at 8:30 AM 

Through Friday, September 5, 2025, at 4:30 PM 

How to Apply: 

Apply online at: www.longmonthousingportal.org 

• Applications will not be available at the LHA office. 

• You can apply using a computer, smartphone, or tablet. 

• If you don’t have a device, you can apply at your local library. 

Need Help? 

If you need help completing the online application: 

 

• Call 303-651-8581  

• Email - HCVS@longmontcolorado.gov 

• For Relay Colorado, dial 711 (Voice/TTY) 

• Assistance is by appointment only between 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM while the list is open. 

Important Notes: 

• Only one application per household will be accepted. 

• Be sure to save your login and confirmation number when you submit your application. 

• If your information changes (like your phone number, address, or income), you must log 

in and update your application through the portal. 

Accommodations: 

Persons with disabilities who need a reasonable accommodation to apply should contact LHA at 

303-651-8581 or HCVS@longmontcolorado.gov. 
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